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I-214 Cathy A. Johnson 

I-214-1 The comment states that the County needs housing, especially in the North County 

area. The comment states that North County is susceptible to workers leaving for 

Temecula, and are forced to spend long hours on the road away from their families 

and extracurricular activities because the shortage of housing. The comment states 

that Newland Sierra should be applauded for planning a well thought out community 

where houses are needed. The commenter states that the Project has her support.  

 The County acknowledges the comment and notes it expresses the opinions of the 

commenter, and does not raise an issue related to the adequacy of any specific section 

or analysis of the Draft EIR. The County will include the comment as part of the 

Final EIR for review and consideration by the decision-makers prior to a final 

decision on the project. No further response is required or necessary.  
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